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Five Fisher Phillips Attorneys Listed in 2013 New England Super
Lawyers

News

10.21.13 

PORTLAND, ME (October 21, 2013) – Fisher Phillips, a leading national labor and employment law

firm representing employers, today announced that five attorneys in its New England office are

listed in the 2013 edition of New England Super Lawyers. 

Jonathan Shapiro, Managing Partner in the New England office, Partners Melinda J. Caterine and

Eric J. Uhl, and Philip J. Moss, Of Counsel, were each recognized for their work in labor and

employment law.  The 2013 selection is the seventh consecutive year that Shapiro, Uhl and Moss

have been listed; it is the fourth year Caterine has earned the designation.

Associate Peter Herzog is listed as a 2013 New England Super Lawyers Rising Star.This is the first

year that Herzog has been listed.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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